Clerks Report and Supporting Information for the Agenda
Yarcombe Parish Council Clerks Report January 2022 for 7th February meeting


Clerk Correspondence received and on-going issues during January, relating to relevant issues for Yarcombe Parish Council:

Police report:

Email received 6th January – “This month we are looking at awareness and prevention around LIVESTOCK WORRYING and LIVESTOCK ROAD SAFETY.  We are now entering lambing season so I plan on patrolling our rural areas and putting signs up on gate posts and sign posts. I will also look to put some information up on your parish notice boards.  If you have locked or secured notice boards could I ask that you print off the countryside code form and livestock road safety and please put them up. 






Sarah-Jane Martin
Clerk, Yarcombe Parish Council
Date 29th January 2022

